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Newsletter for June 2019

President's Message - Linda Tucker

We held our April and May meetings of the Board of Directors in the new room.
We put all the card tables together to make one large boardroom table - it's a very
frugal way to get ten people around a large table!
 
At the May 21 meeting the Board accepted Marcia McKay's resignation as
Treasurer due to health reasons. I thank Marcia for the work she has done over
the recent two years and look forward to seeing her playing Mahjongg in our main
room.

I have been learning the Treasurer duties with the help of former Treasurers
Maureen Nelson (2014) and Doug Vater (2013, 2015, 2016). The Board will
appoint a new Treasurer soon.

Vice President's Report - Maureen Nelson

I attended meetings with Linda of two community organizations that are interested
in the Seniors Centre. One is a group of service providers who are developing a
single referral point for seniors and the other is Berwick Retirement Community
who like to be kept up-to-date on our activities.

I also did some of the Centre's laundry on a vacation relief basis.

We need help for two dishwasher shifts - these are described elsewhere in this
newsletter.



Kitchen Liaison - John Peter

I am pleased to report that on new pastry fridge is in place and running fine.

We have a Monday shift for a volunteer
dishwasher from 12 to 3. Also one on
Wednesdays from 11am until 2pm.

Soup and a sandwich are provided
with each shift.

If you are interested, please contact me
or Maureen.

Weekly Lunch Menu

Calendar of Activities

Monthly Calendar

Renovation update:

Solid walls are under construction in the billiards area and in Jessie's
Room.

Activities Director - Debbie K

Book Club
meets on

Wednesday, June 12
1:00 until 2:00 p.m.

Line Dancing for Beginners

Beginners Line Dancing is back!

Every Tuesday morning

From 9:30 to 10:30



Special Events Director - Jean Driscoll-Bell

Father's Day Tournaments

Cribbage

Pool

The card tournaments will run
from 10 until 12:30 and

from 1:30 until 3:00.

The pool tournament will run
all day

with a lunch break.

plus a Burger BBQ

Cash prizes

Saturday, June 15, 2019
10 to 3 pm

Registration and Tickets available at Front Desk
Crib and Euchre Tournament and BBQ lunch - $10

Pool Tournament and BBQ lunch - $10
BBQ only - $5.



Facilities Director - John Peter

I am very pleased that we now have a volunteer Stock Clerk who is organizing our
inventory in the Pantry and the safe storage room.

About a thousand dollars worth of electrical upgrades for pool table lighting and
coffee pot circuits have been identified, but installation is postponed until the
Board decides how to stretch our finances to cover the operating costs of the new
space.

Annual Garage Sale

Saturday

June 22

from 10 a.m until 2 p.m.

at the Seniors Centre

beside Thrifty Foods

Drop Off Small Items
Monday to Friday

June 17 to 21
between 10 and 2

Drop Off Large Items
Friday, June 21, before 2

Saturday, June 22, before 10

Seniors' Centre Hours and Contact Info

Monday to Friday, 9:30am to 3:00pm

Lunch counter from 11:00am to 12:45pm

www.crseniors.ca 250-914-4401 crscs@shawlink.ca

Seniors' Centre Website


